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Bulletin for August 28, 2017 
 

STUDENTS 
                         

STUDENT PARKING PERMITS: Get your 2017-2018 student parking permit TODAY! You have until September 6, 2017 to 
park in the student parking lot without a parking permit. Starting September 7, 2017 citations will be issued to cars 
parked without a parking permit. So don’t delay, get your parking permit today.                     RAMIREZ 
 

STUDENTS under 18 years old who are currently working need to renew their work permit.  Stop by the Career Center 
(room 107) for the paperwork.           SMYLE 
 

ALL WORK EXPERIENCE STUDENTS, your class meets Wednesday mornings in Room 55 at 7:30 a.m. beginning August 
30.  Please be on time.         TOKAR  
 

CAREER CENTER HAPPENINGS 
 

STUDENTS:  We have 24 colleges and universities scheduled to visit VHS so far! This Thursday, August 31st, University of 
Tennessee, University of Edinburgh (Scotland), and Arizona State University will be here, and on Friday, September 1st, 
Hawaii Pacific University will be here.  You can sign up to hear these presentations through your Naviance account or 
drop in the career center to add your name to the list. Mrs. Roberts 
 

STUDENTS: Many elite universities, including Tufts, University of Chicago, Pitzer and Harvey Mudd College offer all-
expenses-paid fly-in opportunities for underrepresented high school seniors.  Additional information is available in the 
career center.       ROBERTS 
 

STUDENT VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY: The Oxnard Jazz Festival is looking for volunteers for Saturday September 
9th.  Volunteers are needed for registration table, parking, shuttle area, setup, breakdown and runners. Volunteers will 
be able to enjoy the festival after their shift.  Event organizers will certify your hours and provide a letter of 
recommendation.   See Mrs. Roberts in the career center for more info.  
 

STUDENT VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY: The Middle School Youth Center (at the First United Methodist Church next to 
Cabrillo Middle School) is looking for volunteers to assist with their after school program.  The center is open M-F from 
3:00 to 5:15 pm.  Volunteers can serve one day or multiple days a week.  See Mrs. Roberts in the career center for more 
info. 
ROBERTS 
 

STAFF AND STUDENTS 
 

Nothing to report. 
 

CLUBS 
 

ART CLUB- On Wednesday the 30th, Art Club is going to have its first meeting in Mrs. Minadeo’s room (rm 20) during 
lunch.   
 

SPORTS 
 

GIRLS SOCCER- If you are interested in girls soccer tryouts are August 28, 29 and 31st from 7:30pm – 9:30pm. 
 9th and 10th graders; Monday 
 11th and 12th graders; Tuesday 
Call backs will be on Thursday.  See Mr. Tackett in room 279 if you have any questions.       
 
 
 
 

STAFF 
 



BUSINESS CARDS- If you need a new supply of cards please send Dodie and email.  Our yearly order will be going in 
soon.        DODIE  
 

FIELD TRIP/EXCURSION INFORMATION 
 

Nothing to report. 


